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River Street Promotions’
partnership with Prairie South
Schools is a true testament to
the phrase ‘it takes a village’.
It's incredibly uplifting to see
River Street Promotions actively
engaging in efforts to raise
awareness, break stigma, and
provide support for those
navigating mental health
awareness and prevention.
Their commitment not only
fosters a more understanding 

THANK YOU RIVER STREET PROMOTIONS

2024-2025 BUDGET
Our Board of Education approved the budget for the 2024-2025 school
year. The budget features $99M in revenues and $102.5M in expenses,
after amortization, this creates a $1.7M cash draw, which will be offset
by using reserve funds. Our Board has continued to work diligently to
ensure their number one priority of supporting the classroom remains a
focus of this budget. Please see the Media Release for more information.

The next Regular Board Meeting will take place Tuesday, September 3,
2024 which happens to be the first day of school for students in the fall!

NEXT REGULAR BOARD MEETING

Prairie South
celebrated their
retirees at a
Retirement Banquet
on June 5. Your
contributions have
impacted the lives
of our students,
staff, parents, and
community
members.  

RETIREMENT CELEBRATION

and compassionate community here in southern Saskatchewan but also
directly impacts the lives of many who may be struggling silently. Today,
the Prairie South Board of Education held a special luncheon and
presented River Street Promotions with a special gift during the Board
Meeting as a thank you for being advocates for mental well-being and for
making a difference in the lives of our students and school communities.

May your retirement be filled with all the joy, relaxation, and fulfillment
you deserve. We wish you all the best!

https://www.prairiesouth.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/20240606-Budget-Announcement-2024-2025.pdf

